
         Libertarian Party of New Hampshire 

                              Info@LPNH.org - (888) 688-LPNH 

 

6/14/2021 
 
TO: LPNH Judicial Committee 
RE: Request to review Jackie Perry’s expulsion 
 
LPNH Judicial Committee, 
 
On June 08 2021 the LPNH EC voted 5-1-0 to expel Jackie Perry from the state party for reasons related 
to “doxxing” (publicly providing information about another party member for the stated purposes of 
harming their vocation/employment, personally life, and/or emotional well-being). 
 
We felt this behavior was a violation of the NAP and flagrant enough to merit expulsion from the LPNH. 
 
Our organization’s bylaws are silent on the matter of party expulsions, only saying that the EC has the 
ability to act in the best interest of the party and the right to appeal any EC decision is permitted to go 
to the Judicial committee.  
 
Although no appeal has been filed, would you please, proactively, confirm/affirm the decision to expel 
had merit; if you find otherwise please provide guidance to the EC members (cced here), and advise if a 
retraction of the decision or any other revision should be made for the public record. 
 
Cordially and respectfully yours, 
Sean Dempsey, At Large LPNH 
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